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 The Department of English, Christ College, Cuttack organised its annual seminar on 

15.02.2012 in a colourful way. On this auspicious ceremony Prof. Prataprudra Harichandan, the 

honourable Principal presided over the meeting and unveiledthe function by lighting up the 

candle. After the introductory speech given by Prof. Snigdha Mishra, the H.O.D, English the 

Seminar Secretary presented the annual Seminar report held in 2010. Then the principal 

addressed the audience with his awafully intellectual capacity and highlighted the importance 

of English in the present day society. His vast experience and valuable suggestions inspired the 

whole English Family a lot. At length, Prof. Rashmirekha mishra bestowed sincere gratitude and 

heartfelt thanks  upon all members for their lofty cooperation to make the seminar a grand 

success. 

  

 In the post lunchsession, the valedictory meeting was observed for the outgoing 

students and look a good finish with emotional speech, songs and frolicsome acts. The Function 

ended with a patriotic song which created a rhythm of unity and understanding among the 

students to uphold the dignity of the royal English Department for all time to come. 

 

 

 

 

 


